
 

 

 

3rd February 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Mock Interview Day – Friday 10th February 2023 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer a Mock Interview Day to our Year 11 students on Friday 10th February. 
We have a fantastic range of employers who will be conducting interviews and giving our students 
valuable feedback that they can apply in the future. 
 
Mock interviews provide a realistic simulation of a recruitment process and interview setting. 
The experience of attending an interview and receiving feedback will boost students’ confidence and 
enhance their employability skills. Where possible, we have tried to match students to the careers they 
are interested in. 
 
To make this experience as realistic as possible, students need to come dressed for an interview, rather  
than in their school uniform. There is no need for them to purchase anything new as they can adapt  
their school uniform by wearing a smart top or changing their tie.  
 
We are delighted to welcome PUSH to Holderness Academy for our Mock Interview Day. PUSH is a team 
of professional performers who will deliver an inspirational talk to our Year 11 students during the 
afternoon. 
 
The timings of the school day on Friday will remain the same and all academy buses will run as normal. 
With the exception of Year 11, 12 and 13 the academy will be closed to all other year groups on Mock 
Interview Day. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr C Derbyshire  
Careers Leader  
 

https://www.push.co.uk/

